
 

LEADERSHIP SCHOOL 
 

To:  All hands 

From:  Department Staff/Leadership School Dean 

RE:  Leadership School 

Date:  15 December 2021 
 

Greetings Marines, 
 

We are pleased to announce that the Department of New Jersey will assemble its 20th  

Annual Leadership School to be held on 9 April 2022.  The course will be conducted at 

the NJ Army National Guard Facility in Sea Girt, NJ.  Course materials will be handed 

out on the morning of the event.  The class will begin at 0800 and conclude at 

approximately1630. 
 

Our course outlines and curriculum will facilitate a greater understanding and working 

knowledge for the attendees while covering general and operational aspects of the Marine 

Corps League and its members.   
 

It is strongly encouraged and recommended that all newly elected and or appointed 

officers attend.  The deadline for application is Friday, 25 March 2022.  
 

The cohort will be limited to 40 members.  Should an opening become available, 

accommodations will be made on a first come first served basis.   
 

It is advisable to register early as the class fills up quickly. 
 

The cost is $40.00 and is Non-Refundable upon commitment.    

The application will be attached to all electronic correspondence emanating from the Dean 

and will also be available on the Department web site at www.njmcl.org 
 

Checks are to be made payable to:                                                                     

Department of New Jersey Marine Corps League, and mailed to: 
 

Leadership School Dean 

c/o Michael Waluk 

201 Westfield Avenue 

Piscataway, NJ 08854-5539 
 

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Leadership School Dean:  Michael Waluk  (732) 689-0034 

http://www.njmcl.org/


 

 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF NEW JERSEY MARINE CORPS LEAGUE 

LEADERSHIP SCHOOL APPLICATION 
 

 

NAME_____________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS__________________________________________ 

 

CITY______________________________________________ 

 

STATE_____________________________________________ 

 

ZIP________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER___________________________________ 

 

EMAIL_____________________________________________ 

 

DETACHMENT______________________________________ 

 

TITLE/POSITION_____________________________________ 

 

APPLICATION DEADLINE IS:  25 MARCH 2022 
 

A check for $40.00 should be made out to Department of NJ MCL and mailed to: 

 

                                             Leadership School Dean 

                                             c/o Michael Waluk                    

                                             201 Westfield Avenue          

                                             Piscataway, NJ 08854-5539 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (732)  689-0034 or email at Mwaluk@aol.com 
 

Michael Waluk 

Sr. Vice Commandant 

Leadership School Dean 

John Cleary  

Commandant 

Department of NJ 

 

 

 

New Jersey 
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